
 

 
 

October 21, 2020 
 
 
Greetings GSLA families, 
 
With new restrictions in place starting Friday in DuPage County regarding COVID-19, I wanted 
to address Good Shepherd Lutheran Academy's plans. There are no mitigation requirements 
that will affect the day-to-day operations of in-person learning at GSLA. We will stay open, but 
we will also continue to monitor the spread of COVID-19 in the community and work with the 
DuPage County Health Department to make sure our students, families, and staff remain 
healthy and safe. 
 
I also wanted to take a moment to thank all of our families for their cooperation and compliance 
with our Reopening Plan so far this year. To say we are blessed as an Academy with 
awesome families would be an understatement. Thank you for filling out the self-certification 
form each day, providing masks for your child to wear to school, and following the exclusion 
guidelines when your child develops symptoms. It truly is a privilege to partner with you all in 
providing a Christian education for your child(ren). 
 
One encouragement I did want to offer our families was to make sure you are sending your 
child(ren) to school with appropriately fitting masks that comfortably fit around the mouth and 
nose. 
 
Finally, thank you for your continued prayers for our Academy. We are so blessed that we are 
able to hold in-person class instruction right now. We pray, by God's grace, that He continues 
to keep our staff, students, and families safe and healthy. 
 
God's blessings to you all! 
 
In Christ, 
 
Mr. Roekle 
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